Maui Industrial Partners, LLC
P.O. Box 220
Kihei, HI 96753

April 27, 2009

Mr. Milton Arakawa, Director
County of Maui.

Department of Public Works
200 S. High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Subject: Kaonoulu Ranch (Large-Lot) Subdivision No. 2 TMK (2) 3-9-001: 016
Kihei, Maui, Hawaii, DSA Subdivision. File No. 2.2795

Dear Mr. Arakawa,

With respect to the pending subdivision application for the above referenced
property, please be advised that there are no deed restrictions or covenants applicable to
the subject subdivision. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact
me in my office at 879-5205 or via email at charlie@gbimaui.com.

Sincerely,

Industrial Partners, LLC
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